

ROSLINDALE BUS LANE VIRTUAL ENGAGEMENT

FOR THE ROSLINDALE VILLAGE AND WASHINGTON STREET BUSINESS COMMUNITY



We want to hear from you!

Following the success of the Northbound Bus Lane on Washington Street, the Boston Transportation Department would like to hear your thoughts on enhancements to the Northbound Bus Lane and a Southbound Bus Lane. During this meeting, we plan to take feedback on issues that are important to the surrounding business community.

Date: Monday, June 15, 2020

Time: 12:00 PM - 1:00 PM

Link: global.gotomeeting.com/join/991567981

